
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident 
 
Kersfield Estate Development Public Consultation  
 
London faces an acute shortage of housing across a range of different housing needs. 
Wandsworth Council’s response has been the Wandsworth Housing Offer, by boosting the 
supply of housing in the borough, the Council aim to bring back affordability and choice for 
the diverse range of people and families moving and living here. 
 
We are holding an event for residents to find out initial ideas for development of new 
homes on the Kersfield estate 
 
This will be held on: 
 
Date: Wednesday 13th July  
Time:3.30-8pm 
Location: Sixth Form centre, Putney High School (Building 5 on map overleaf, enter via the 
school’s main entrance on Putney Hill) 
 
This consultation will give you the opportunity to discuss and view the initial proposals to 
build new homes on the estate.  
 
This consultation follows from the initial consultation letter sent last year when the 
potential to develop sites in the area were first identified. The Council has also committed 
to look at environmental improvements on the estate.  
 
The Council are committed to working with local neighbours and your feedback will be used 
to influence aspects of the development. Further consultation events will take place on the 
scheme before a final scheme is submitted to planning.   If you have any further comments 
on the proposals please contact Kersfield@tibbalds.co.uk or telephone Claire Callow 
(Engagement Manager at Tibbalds) on  020 7089 2135. 
 
 

I look forward to meeting with you. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Ian Ruegg 
Housing Development Manager 
Wandsworth Council 

mailto:Kersfield@tibbalds.co.uk


  



 


